<u>Litter picking hubs — a great idea!</u>



Sixty two community litter picking hubs are now available across Glasgow — in parks, schools and at some coffee shops.

Equipment, including bin bags and litter pickers, can be used by anyone keen to do a litter pick in their area.

This is a great initiative by Glasgow City Council and we asked Dundee City Council's Head of Environment if this could be replicated in Dundee.

He has responded positively as follows :

"Yes, I agree that this is a very positive initiative and it would be good to emulate with a similar scheme within Dundee.

Grateful if you could please leave this with me to take forward with officers at the next Take Pride officers' meeting."

HERA's 5th birthday celebrations - all welcome ! #dundeewestend





Harris Education & Recreation Association

5th Birthday Celebration

For past, present and future learners

Fri 19th Aug 7-9pm

The Vine Dundee 43 Magdalen Yard Road

FREE ENTRY

All welcome.

HERA run evening classes for adults in Dundee's West End. Autumn Term starts September 2022

Visit heradundee.org for more information Or find us on Facebook f @HERADundee



Dundee recycling study

Dundee Resident?

Participants needed for a study on recycling behaviours by the University of Dundee

Eligibility Criteria

- · Must be a Dundee Resident
- Must be over 18 years old

Study Duration

This study will take maximum 30 minutes to complete





From the Psychology Department at the University of Dundee :

Residents are invited to take part in a study aiming to develop a greater understanding of recycling in the Dundee public. Any Dundee resident aged over 18 can take part.

To find out more and to take part, go to https://dundee.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/is-it-easy-being-green1

Any questions — just e-mail rrsfhansen@dundee.ac.uk

Council house rents consultation 2022



From the City Council:

As part of our preparations for setting rents for council housing in the coming year, we asking our tenants' views on their priorities for how we spend your rent.

We would like to invite you to participate in an online survey. Having your say in influencing spending priorities will provide valuable information in discussions with councillors on the coming year's rent level. We would greatly appreciate a few moments of your time to complete this short survey on investment priorities by visiting https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HYRiS-2022

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact Mark Cooper by email — mark.cooper@dundeecity.gov.uk.

You can also visit Dundee City Council's website at https://bit.ly/30evmk8 for more information on how your rent is spent.

UK's favourite parks 2022! #dundeewestend



Three of Dundee's green spaces — Dundee Law, Victoria Park and Camperdown Park — have been nominated for the 2022 UK's favourite parks award.

We are delighted that Victoria Park in our own local area has been nominated.

We would encourage residents to take part in the vote! You can vote at www.fieldsintrust.org/favourite-parks/nominations – voting closes on Thursday 18th August.